NO. 4  PAPPI  STREET,
NEW HAVEN,   ENUGU   
ENUGU, NIGERIA.

 1ST OCTOBER, 2021                                                                                                                                                                                        
THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF NIGERIA,

8060 ROSWELL ROAD

ATLANTA, GA 30350
USA

Dear Sir,

LETTER OF INVITATION FOR MISS DIANE GRACE EZE
This letter serves as official invitation to my daughter Miss. Peter Grace who will be visiting Nigeria sometimes in October, 2021.

Throughout her stay she will reside with me at my above home address. She will be responsible for all her financial expenses associated with this stay.

Attached to this letter is the biodata page of my Nigerian Passport.

I accept full immigration responsibility in respect of the above named applicant while in Nigeria.

Thank you for your expected kind consideration of her visa application. You may feel free to contact me at yahoo@yahoo.com
Yours Faithfully,
Must be signed
-------------------------------------               

 Mr. Peter Joseph
(234- 00000000000)
